
INTERNET RECHARTERING 2.0 
 

A new version of Internet Rechartering is under development and will be available to unit 
leaders and commissioners for use by units with charter renewal dates on/after December 31, 
2021. 
 
Some of its key characteristics: 
 

o Coming this Fall 
o Simpler and easier to use 
o Accessible through Internet Advancement (advancements.scouting.org) 
o Same login as for Scoutbook 
o No access codes necessary 
o Single screen for all data review and validation 
o Uploads of new applications, YPT, or CBC forms easy to manage 
o Will be used for ALL units, including Exploring Posts and Clubs 
o Easy electronic approval by COR or designee 
o Convenient payment online or at Scout Service Center 
o Training coming in early September for council registrars and all volunteers, including 

commissioners 
o Commissioner Dashboard will be available to monitor unit progress 

Check out available resources: 

o Sneak Peek Video 
o Full Preview Video 
o Frequently Asked Questions with Answers 

Additional information will be shared as it becomes available. 

https://vimeo.com/580832024
https://vimeo.com/592215637/22e21c113d
https://www.scouting.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/FAQs-Internet-Recharter-2.0.pdf

